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JHR Development completes $6 million construction project
for medical office building
July 02, 2015 - Northern New England

On June 9th, Hilary Rockett, Jr., owner of JHR Development of Marblehead, Mass., was on hand to
celebrate the opening of Mid Coast Hospital's new medical practice in downtown. The 20,000 s/f,
two-story healthcare center, valued at $6 million, adds to over 300,000 s/f of existing space
developed by JHR in the region.
Recipient of the Southern Mid Coast Maine Chamber of Commerce Business of the Year award,
JHR worked with Mid Coast Health Services to build a healthcare center at 108 Centre St. that will
provide preventive and chronic disease care, as well as integrated behavioral health counseling.
More than 200 were present for a ribbon cutting and remarks by officials from Mid Coast Health
Services, the City of Bath, and JHR Dev.
JHR Development is presently in the planning process for a 40-unit condominium community on the
Kennebec River in Bath and is nearing completion of a 35,000 s/f school for special needs children
in Beverly, Mass.
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